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Resignation of Director 

 

 
Mr Lee Christensen, who was appointed a Director on 23 April 2018, subsequent to the last 
Annual General Meeting, did not seek re-election at the AGM yesterday and therefore has 
retired as a Director of the Company. 

 

The Board would like to thank Mr Christensen for his services to the Company. 

 
 

 

 

 

DAVID SARGEANT  

MANAGING DIRECTOR 
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